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NOTE TO: Files

The Wah Chang Corporation site at Glen Cove, New York possessed a
New York State license covering its operations. After a confirmation survey
by the State of New York found the site to be free of contamination, the
NYS license was cancelled on November 30, 1971. See the report of

September 11, 1980 by F. J. Bradley concerning this subject (copy enclosed).
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K. T. Crow, Section Leader

Uranium Process Licensing Section

Uranium Fuel Licensing Branch

Division of Fuel Cycle and
Material Safety, NMSS

Enclosure: As stated

9 150752 930426
tlm&t&g&'bs PDR
3/27



